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Subject: FW: Letter of Municipal Significance Request - TOG shows
Attachments: Municipally Significant Status, Yuk-Yuks, May 28, 2022.pdf

From: Kate Ottaway <kottaway@georgina.ca>

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 10:39 AM

To: Carolyn Lance <clance@georgina.ca>

Subject: Letter of Municipal Significance Request - TOG shows

Good morning Carolyn,

The AGCO is now requiring a letter of Municipal Significance for all of our TOWN of Georgina shows at the
Stephen Leacock Theatre of Performing Arts.

Can | request a letter of Municipal significance for the following event:

HOMEGROWN concert. Saturday October 15, 2022

Many thanks,

Kate Ottaway
Theatre Services Coordinator
Stephen Leacock Theatre of Performing Arts | Cultural Services | Town of Georgina
130 Gwendolyn Blvd, Keswick, ON | L4P 3W8
T: 905-476-0193
GEORGINA E: kottaway@georgina.ca
Www.georgina.ca




